
Ellington Primary School      18th October 2019 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Harvest Festival  

Thank you for your support of our Harvest Festival.  It was great to see so many 

of you in school working with your children, who have said how much they 

enjoyed the day. As always, your donation of produce was extremely generous 

and the items donated have already been taken to the food bank; who were 

overjoyed to have received so much produce. We also collected £448.47 from 

the raffle and refreshments for which we are very grateful, this money will be 

donated to Macmillan Nurses. 

Please find attached a list of the raffle prizes to be claimed. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Mr K. Vardy     &  Mrs L. Rusby  
Headteacher 


